FSBSC Submission 879

Kirra Vanzetti

From:

Sent: Saturday, 1 July 2017 1:03 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Reform Bill

Dear Sir / Madam,

My name is_, | live in_. | write to you, to ask that you give your
support to the fire service reform bill.
We have lived in Wonga Park now for some years, in fact, we live at the rear of Wonga Park CFA fire station. My
husband and | have noted over the years that the response time of the CFA Volunteers is somewhat sporadic-(time
of the local siren-- to the time the fire truck actually goes to the fire). On occasion the fire truck does not seem to go
atall.
This is very much a concern to us / we are left wondering that, in the event of a fire at our house, if the fire brigade
will come quickly OR NOT !!
This is not a criticism of the volunteers commitment to the community,to the contrary, we very much admire these
people and their contribution to our safety which is very much appreciated especially during those hot summer
months/.
We note that in the Fire Doesn't Wait website, that the firemen must get to the fire within 7 minutes to have any
hope of controlling it. Also the boundaries for the professional firefighters has not moved in many decades.
Given we are paying a fire levy, we would very much appreciate your support in passing this bill when it goes to
parliament. | know that we will sleep better at night knowing there are firemen on duty 24/7 -

Thanking you in advance.
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